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PRESS RELEASE
7 March 2006 
VMMa restructures

At a staff meeting, senior management of the Vlaamse Media Maatschappij (VMMa) (50 % Roularta Media Group) presented the savings measures that are to be implemented. 

Despite the company achieving better market shares in 2005 with its VTM, KANAALTWEE and JIM stations, senior management regrettably has to face the fact that the advertising market has not followed.
The savings, which are necessary to maintain VMMa’s competitive position, will include eliminating a number of jobs.  The precise number will be defined in consultation with the trade unions. The number currently under consideration is 25 members of staff.
These measures should secure VMMa’s future as a leading multimedia company in Flanders
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